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Mr. Dennis Browne, Q.C. 

Browne Fitzgerald Morgan & Avis 

Terrace on the Square, Level 2 

P.O. Box 23135 

St. John’s, NL  A1B 4J9 

 

Dear Ms. Browne: 

 

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Reliability and Resource Adequacy Study 

Review – Requests for Information filed by Consumer Advocate on June 30, 2020 

 

The Board is in receipt of the Requests for Information (RFIs) filed by the Consumer Advocate on 

June 30, 2020. Please note that the schedule as outlined in the Board’s correspondence of June 9, 

2020, which stated “requests for information on the information presented at the technical 

conference and all reports filed to date are to be filed by June 30, 2020”, referred to information 

provided and reports filed by Hydro. At this point in the process, all parties, including Liberty, are 

still receiving and analyzing information from Hydro. Once Hydro has concluded its presentation 

of information, which is expected to be November, 2020, all parties will be provided the 

opportunity to file expert reports and RFIs to the other parties will be scheduled. The Board is 

cognizant of the volume of information being received in this matter. Management of the 

information flow must allow for reasonable and productive presentation of information from all 

parties at the appropriate time. The Consumer Advocate’s RFIs to Liberty will not be placed on 

the record or answered at this time but may be issued again at the scheduled time. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms. Jacqui 

Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or by telephone 709-726-6781. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

CB/cj 
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ecc Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro 

Geoff Young, Q.C., E-mail: gyoung@nlh.nl.ca  

Shirley Walsh, E-mail: ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca 

NLH Regulatory, E-mail: NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca 

Consumer Advocate 

Stephen Fitzgerald, E-mail: sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 

Sarah Fitzgerald, E-mail: sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 

Bernice Bailey, E-mail: bbailey@bfma-law.com 

Labrador Interconnected Group 
Senwung Luk, E-mail: sluk@oktlaw.com 

Julia Brown, E-mail: jbrown@oktlaw.com 

 

Newfoundland Power Inc. 

Gerard Hayes, E-mail: ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com 

NP Regulatory, E-mail: regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com 

Industrial Customer Group 

Paul Coxworthy, E-mail: pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com 

Dean Porter, E-mail: dporter@poolealthouse.ca 

Denis Fleming, E-mail: dfleming@coxandpalmer.com 
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